LMC EQUITY FOCUSED PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY TEAM


From: Goodin, Ruth
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2015 5:52 PM
To: Kohler, Linda; Lawrence, Demetria; Gary Walker; ctidwell097@insite.4cd.edu; Henderson, Silvester; Norman, Janith; Duldulao, Abigail; Holtmann, Erich
Cc: LMC President's Cabinet; Belman, David
Subject: Reps Needed for LMC's Equity Focused PD Advisory Team 
 
Dear Senate Presidents, 
 
This email is an invitation to select two representatives from each of your respective senates to participate on LMC’s Equity Focused Professional Development Advisory Team. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This spring, the Equity Focused Professional Development Advisory Team will be responsible for making recommendations regarding the use of Student Equity Plan Professional Development Funds, and for developing a 2015-16 Equity Focused Professional Development Plan. This plan will be based upon the already identified needs in the LMC Student Equity Plan and will be integrated with the LMC’s college-wide Professional Development program. This is a hefty agenda with a short time-frame, so we need to get started as soon as possible. Please send information about these positions to your constituents as soon as possible and vote on your representatives to this team at your next meeting.  
 
In addition to your senate representatives, there will be one rep for each constituency from both PDAC and IDEA on the Equity Focused Professional Development Advisory Team. Paula Gunder, LMC’s Professional Learning Facilitator will act as a non-voting advisor to the team and I will be the team’s non-voting facilitator. 
 
Our first meeting will be Friday, February 27th from 12:00 noon – 2:00 p.m. Subsequent meetings will be held on Fridays during the same, or similar hours. The specific dates are yet to be determined. 
 
My hope is that you will have your representatives selected by that time. Because of the urgency of our work within such a short time-frame, we will need to meet on this date even if you have not yet been able to select your representatives. If your representatives have not been selected by our first meeting date, we will schedule an orientation to catch new members up with our process. 
 
Please feel free to call me with any questions, and please contact me when your reps have been selected. 
I look forward to working with our Equity Focused Professional Development Advisory Team.   
 
Best, Ruth 
 
Ruth Goodin 
Office of College Advancement 
 
	

	
	




 

